
 

Photo Release/Permission Form: 

Norma’s Kiddie Preschool (NKP) uses photographs of children in NKP’s care to demonstrate 

what our program has to offer to potential new families and to keep current families “in the 

loop” on what their children are doing in our care. Photographs are used in the following ways:  

1. NKP has a public website, normaskiddiepreschool.com, for potential new families to 

learn about our program. The website includes pictures of children in action at NKP 

(playing, baking, eating, etc.). No personally identifiable information, such as names, is 

included with photos, just the photos themselves. 

2. NKP also has a private Instagram account, @NKPkiddos, on which we post daily pictures 

of NKP children. Only the parents/guardians of NKP students and their loved ones (for 

whom NKP has received permission from parents/guardians) are approved to follow the 

private Instagram account. 

Consent/permission for use of photos and/or videos 

I, _________________________________________, am the legal parent/guardian for the 

child(ren) listed below. I have reviewed this form and understand that NKP does not post 

personally identifiable information, such as names, with photos of children. 

 I give permission for pictures and/or videos of my child(ren) to be 
included on NKP’s public website, normaskiddiepreschool.com.  

Parent/guardian 

Initials 

 

 I give permission for pictures and/or videos of my child(ren) to be 
included on NKP’s private Instagram account, @NKPkiddos.  

Note that this field is required as it is important that we allow NKP 
parents/guardians to see what their children are doing each day. 

Parent/guardian 

Initials 

 

 
 

  

Child’s Name (print)  Child’s Name (print) 

   

Parent/guardian Signature  Date 

 


